Weekly Learning Letter

Year One — Week Commencing 12.2.24

This week in Year

One...

This week we have enjoyed continuing our learning about Judaism in RE,
focusing on Shabbat. We have also thoroughly enjoyed creating our final piece of
artwork inspired by Henri Matisse. We then evaluated our artwork based on the
skills and knowledge we had learnt. We created a gallery of our own.

We are so proud of the children for their hard work and accomplishments
this half term- we can’t wait for Spring 2. Have a wonderful break.

Reminder

After half term, the children will continue to have PE on Monday afternoons and

will start swimming on a Wednesday afternoon.

English

In English, we have enjoyed writing our own adverts for the houses we built. The
children ensured they used persuasive adjectives to entice people to buy their
house.

Maths

In maths, we have been learning our numbers to 50. We have been looking at
how to compose the numbers using tens and ones. We have used and drawn
different representations to consolidate our understanding of what each digit
means in numbers to 50.

Phonics

In Phonics this week we have consolidated our learning so far. We have focused

on ‘ey’ u-e and ea. The children have enjoyed writing silly sentences.




To support your child’s learning at home this week you could...

® English: Whilst having fun over half term, you may wish to write down an activity you have

enjoyed or drawn a picture and label it.

® Maths: In mathematics this week, see when you are out and about if you can spot any numbers to

50. How many numbers did you spot- write them down.

® Have fun!!!




